
March Minutes Pond Committee  

 
 
Members Present:   Roger Sense, Judy Cheek, Darlene Sowell 
 
2025 Budget:  The committee discussed approval of an aerator 
requested in the 2025 budget in the amount of $13,195.    We 
will consult with Josh concerning purchase and placement of the 
new aerator. 
 
2026 Budget:   We also began planning for the 2026 budget.  We 

discussed enhancements to the pond common areas.   We plan to 
tour the pond areas before we proceed with further discussion 
and plans.       
 

Darlene Sowell 

 

This addendum deletes the paragraph concerning purchase of an 
aerator with 2025 funds.  Funds in question are operational and 
were not budgeted for the Pond Committee.   
 

 

Darlene Sowell 

 

 


